
From: MG Broadway   
Sent: June-10-16 8:11 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2015-0141 
 
To whom it may concern, 
   
  Please consider the people of this once great province when making your decision regarding the pole 
rental increase. There are already many, many people living in energy poverty and many more that 
haven't been able keep up with the huge H1's huge billing mistakes and are now living without any power. 
How much more will you let them steal from us. We just can't take any more. 
Please don't do this. 
  
Mike Broadway 
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